COVID-19 Update - 22nd March – Rangitaiki School


School is open normal hours. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Swimming has been cancelled this week due to the A.C Baths closing because of the pandemic.

Due to bus driver shortages can parents please drop off and pick up their children.

Teachers will be modelling, teaching and applying safe distancing and hand washing hygiene to a high degree at school. 

We have plenty of hand soap and sanitiser available at school for students and staff. 

Children with compromised immune systems or health conditions e.g. asthma are advised to stay at home. We appreciate that you may wish to keep your child/children home during these uncertain times.  Please let the office know as normal. 

If you choose to keep your children at home while school is still open, Here are some activities you may like to do with your child/children at home: 
https://parents.education.govt.nz/primary-school/learning-and-development-at-home/ideas-to-help-with-reading-writing-and-maths/
      
If you have any concerns or questions please ask.  You can email or phone me directly – 0274 948019 or School 07 3842801

Kind regards,

Andrea Haycock 


